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Date: February, 2023 

 

Discontinuation of Plastic Screws “SPPVC-Series” 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 
We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 
SPPVC-Series of plastic screws made of hard polyvinyl chloride (H-PVC) will be discontinued as 
follows. 
We understand this change may be bothersome, but we appreciate your understanding. 

 
 
[Discontinued Products] 

Product Name Series Part 
Number 

Applicable Sizes 

Plastic Screws H-PVC / Hex Head Mounting Bolts SPPVC-C All Sizes 

Plastic Screws H-PVC / Hex Head Bolts SPPVC-H All Sizes 

Plastic Screws H-PVC / Hex Head Nuts SPPVC-N All Sizes 

Plastic Screws H-PVC / Washer SPPVC-W All Sizes 

 
 
[Discontinuation Date] 
We will discontinue the product as soon as our inventory runs out. 
Please note that we do not offer returns/exchanges as a result of this discontinuation. 
We can manufacture them as customized products so please contact us for the quotations if you 
need, or we can suggest alternative plastic screws. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely yours,  
 

 
Masashi Sugiyama 
General Manager, Overseas Sales Department 
NBK(Nabeya Bi-tech Kaisha) 

1, Toko-Taichi, Seki City, Gifu 501-3939，Japan 

phone:+81-575-23-7187 
fax:+81-575-23-1719 


